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January 29, 2014 

EXTENSION LETTER 
320 

Nora Liksai 
1364 Alaska Ave 
Saint Paul MN 55116-2373 

Occupant 
1364 Alaska Ave 
Saint Paul MN 55116-2373 

 
RE:  1364 ALASKA AVE  
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
A notice was mailed to you regarding the following violation(s) with a compliance date of 
January 31, 2014. They are as follows: 
 

1. Remove two large brush piles from side yard.  

 
This letter is to inform you that I have granted an extension of time until March 03, 2014 
to be in compliance with the above stated violations.  This extension is being granted due 
to weather circumstances. If not removed by that time, all charges mentioned in the 
Summary Abatement Order, dated January 14. 2014, will apply. 
 
If you have any questions or request additional information, please contact me at 651-266-
1914. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Peter Ross 
Badge # 320 
 
Enforcement Officer 
 
jr 
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